Young, Shaneka

From: Batey, Dekova T.

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 4:44 PM

To: Young, Shaneka

Subject: RE: BPAB Member Roster Update for July 2017

Attachments: RE: BPAB Member Roster Update - Apr 2017b; RE: Chamber i3 Intiativeb
Importance: High

Hi Shaneka,

Diana Dombroski has resigned the Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB) effective 7/7/2017 due to moving out of
state for school.

Thanks,

Dekova Batey
(352) 393-8493

From: Batey, Dekova T.

Sent: Monday, July 10, 2017 4:38 PM

Subject: BPAB Member Roster Update for July 2017
Importance: High

Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board (BPAB) members & others:

City Commission Member Resignation:
City Commission appointee Diana Dombrowski resigned her (1/21/2016 — 12/31/2017) seat on 7/7/2017. We thank

Diana for volunteering her time for our community.

Metropolitan Transportation Planning Organization (MTPO) Resignation:
BPAB’s MTPO appointee Amy Kauper resigned her (12/5/2016 — 10/31/2019) seat on 3/18/2017.

Member Roster Summary: BPAB currently has a total of two vacancies for Metropolitan Transportation Planning
Organization (MTPO) and City Commission representation.

You can access the updated member roster and other BPAB information and resources at the City of Gainesville’s BPAB
webpage:
http://www.cityofgainesville.org/PublicWorks/ProgramsandServices/BicyclePedestrianPrograms/BicyclePedestrianAdvis
oryBoard.aspx

BPAB Member Roster link: http://www.cityofgainesville.org/Portals/0/pw/BikePed/BPAB/BPAB Roster rev.pdf

Thanks,

Dekova Batey, Staff Liaison
Bicycle/Pedestrian Advisory Board
P.O. Box 490, MS 58



Young, Shaneka

To: Greene, Sheera
Subject: RE: Committee Membership

From: Greene, Sheera

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2017 4:37 PM
To: Young, Shaneka

Subject: FW: Committee Membership

Hi Shaneka,

Per the email below, Mr. Larvenz is resigning from the board; with Mr. Larvenz resigning, the vacancy should be
only 5.

Thanks so much for your assistance!
Sheera

From: larvenz . [mailto:larvenz@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 06, 2017 4:43 PM

To: Greene, Sheera

Subject: Committee Memebership

Hi Sheera,

Having now completed my responsibilities as a member of the CACCD committee for the current year, I would
like to resign my membership to the committee for next year. I appreciate having had the honor of serving the
city and all of the help that yourself and other staff members have give to me during my time on CACCD.

Take care and maybe we will have the occasion to meet again at some time in the future.

Greg Larvenz



